From: Ad Preston

Sent: 08 February 2025 14:01
To: Sam FitzPatrick

Cc: Amanda Evans

Subject: Objection to 2024/5808/P

Application number: 2024/5808/P

Application type: GPDO Prior Approval Determination

| have submitted by strong objection on the Camden website and copy my
comment below:

My home Crestview lies in the Dartmouth Park Conservation Area which is
primarily residential and we are highly visible from Hampstead Heath and
further afield. Such an ugly installation would be completely out of place on
this small, residential building and have a harmful effect on the views in the
surrounding areas such as Parliament Hill Fields, Hampstead Heath and the
Grade Il * listed building of St Mary Brookfield (next door). The roofline of
our building is almost level with that of the church - anything on our roof
would therefore dominate this heritage building and have a negative impact
on its setting and that of the conservation area.

The last planning application was refused for the above reasons plus the
overwhelming oversized scope of the proposed installation. Nothing has
changed in this latest application. In fact there are additional items like
railings surrounding the roof perimeter of the lift-housing unit plus gates on
the lift-housing roof and a large, hooped CAT ladder descending from the top
level down to the main roof. Antenna numbers may have been reduced from
6 short ones (two per mast) - but now they propose 3 long ones (one per
mast)



Yours Sincerely

Adam Preston



